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 Winter is on its way. I want to remind everyone that while we do our best to keep 

the parking lots and sidewalks clear, it is important to wear proper footwear and to be 

careful. Please let us know if there are areas that require additional attention. Also, please 

remember to dress in layers and make sure that you are wearing gloves and covering your 

head and face during the cold weather.   

 REMEMBER, after a snow you need to clean off your car and move to a clean spot. 

This allows the plows to finish clearing all the parking areas. Then you can move your car 

back.  

 It is time to begin decorating for Christmas and the holidays. We will be decorating 

the Christmas tree in the Manor on December 2nd. For those who have just moved in or 

have not done so in the past and would like to participate, we ask that you bring an orna-

ment to hang on the tree with your name, apt # and the year you moved in. It is nice when 

we decorate to remember those residents that are no longer with us. It brings back so 

many memories that we can share with each other. 

 The Christmas trees in the Circle will be placed on the tables in each building with 

a box of decorations. The residents in the building may then decorate their tree. It is always 

nice to go from building to building looking at how each tree has been decorated.  

I wish all of you the very best Christmas and Holiday Season ever! 

 

Deanna Coggins 

Administrator 
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The Village of  Holly Woodlands 

cookbook has been a GREAT 

success!   

Thanks to the team that put it 

ALL together; Dawn White, 

Theresa Rodgerson, Margaret 

Thomas, Karen Rudnicki, Dottie 

Reed, Judy Belz and Carol   

Wallwork.    

They make a nice Christmas gift 

and are still available in the 

office for $10.00.    
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Craft Day! 

November 

Craft  

Our own Holly Woodlands Chorus spreading JOY! 

October Birthdays 

November Birthday 



Holly Woodlands 

Halloween          

Shenanigans! 
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